
TFA Weekly NewsleƩer  Friday 20th June 2025 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
In assemblies this week, students have been learning about World Ocean Day and 
the importance of our responsible choices when respecƟng our environment. 
Meanwhile students have been on the Barcelona trip, Duke of Edinburgh expedi-
Ɵon, Redbridge AthleƟcs and at Queen Mary, University of London—a very busy 
week in the heat! With only eight days to go unƟl the TFA Summer Fair, we are 
asking TFA parents/carers/families to confirm their aƩendance —please do so at 
this link here. 
 
Highlights this week: 

 
· Well done to the students below, who have been selected to take part in 

our GraffiƟ workshop on July 1st as a result of their entries in the mural de-
sign compeƟƟon. Student winners from Year 7 include Lucy, Evalina , Sofiya, 
Belle, Nicolas, Ivy-Moe, Tevin, Ayva, and Lukas; those in Year 9 are Alishba, 
Sara, Evalina, Shreeya, and Peyton; and from Year 10 are Ada, Kaiyan, and 
Luke. See above for the winning designs. 

 
· Nicolae (see upper right) proudly represented England at the 3rd World 

Shito Ryu Karate Championships in CroaƟa, earning gold in Kata Teams (Age 
12–14) and bronze in Kata Individual, a testament to his remarkable skill and 
dedicaƟon.  

 
· On Thursday 12th and Tuesday 17th June pupils from year 7-10 represented The Forest Academy at the Red-

bridge Borough AthleƟcs compeƟƟon. The pupils claimed our largest ever medals haul with a total of 11 medals 
over both compeƟƟons (1 Gold, 2 Silver and 8 Bronze). The pupils have put in a tremendous amount of work 
during lessons and extra-curricular clubs and have reaped the benefits. Johanan (above right) achieved the gold 
for his efforts in Long Jump—see overleaf for other medal winners!  

 
· Former TFA student Suklane (right)—who was with us from 2016-22 and studied on the three year 

A level pathway - shared an exciƟng update: he achieved First Class Honours in BSc ConstrucƟon 
Project Management at the University of Central Lancashire and has secured a graduate role with 
Balfour BeaƩy as a Graduate Project Planner starƟng this September, crediƟng their Ɵme at TFA as 
the foundaƟon for their success.  

 
 

Mr Ansell and Mr MacLeod 

Co-Headteachers 



 

Congratulations to all our TFA medal 
winners from the Redbridge Borough 

Athletics competition!




